
 

 
ADDENDUM #1 to 

Request For Qualifications and Proposals (RFQP) 

Construction Management, Procurement and Owner’s 
Representative Services 

Detroit/Wayne County Port Authority  

 

Please note the following changes to the RFQP: 
 

1. Registration for the RFQP should be addressed to: rfp@portdetroit.com 
2. Submission of proposals should be addressed to: rfp@portdetroit.com 

 
The RFQP has been revised to reflect these changes. 
 

Respectfully,  

Mark Schrupp 
Executive Director 
Detroit/Wayne County Port Authority 
130 E. Atwater St. 
Detroit, MI 48226 
mschrupp@portdetroit.com 
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